

AL BOTTS, MAYOR
LAURA TIPTON, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE
JEANETTE C. BERTRAM, CITY CLERK
BETTY MEGAN WILLIAMS, CITY ATTORNEY
NATHAN BOSTON, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
STEVEN TUTTLE, CODE ENFORCEMENT
ROBERT BLISS, BUILDING INSPECTOR

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD April 16, 2025

In the month of March the City of Mount Sterling sent out ten letters to property owners offering the opportunity to have the slate sidewalks in front of the property replaced at no charge. The Public Works Director conducted a thorough inspection of all city sidewalks to assess those which posed the most immediate hazards. These ten properties were chosen because the slate possess a slip hazard (during rain, snow, and ice conditions) and because they are within five blocks of the city center (Main Street and Maysville Road intersection). Future projects will be identified in the next few years as we expand the area of inspection around the city center.

OWNERS APPROVING SIDEWALK REPLACEMENT

207 Holt Avenue ---- 225 Holt Avenue ---- 305 Holt Avenue

307 Holt Avenue ---- 403 Holt Avenue ---- 405 Holt Avenue

502 Holt Avenue

OWNERS WHO DID NOT RESPOND TO OFFER OF ASSISTANCE

209 Holt Avenue ---- 210 Holt Avenue ---- 510 Holt Avenue

OWNER APPROVING SIDEWALK REPLACEMENT IN 2022 - PENDING REPLACEMENT

125 North Sycamore Street

The letters sent in March are included in this file. All total only seven property owners who were offered assistance this year chose to allow the city to replace the sidewalks.

Al Botts



